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	Project Name/Year of TM/Article #: 

Housing Production Plan - ATM 21-32
	Date of Report: October 15, 2024
	TM Approval Date: May 22, 2021
	Project Proponent: Planning and Community Development Department
	Recipient of CPC Funds: Planning and Community Development Department
	Name of Person Completing Form: Adam Burney, Director of Planning and Community Development
	Description of Project: The project will update the Town’s Housing Production Plan, in conformance with the State’s guidelines, utilizing the 2020 Census information. A Housing Production Plan identifies the housing needs of a community and the goals and strategies it will use to identify and achieve the 10% affordable housing threshold of the MGL Chapter 40B state mandate. A Housing Production Plan enables municipalities to develop a strategy to meet its affordable housing needs, produce housing units in accordance with that plan, and demonstrate progress towards their affordable housing production.
	Total Project Budget Trhough CPC: $36,000
	FY Year: 2025
	$ Spent: $4,568.00
	Total spent in prior FY Years: 31,432.00
	Balance Remaining: 0
	Yes: Yes
	No: Off
	Description of status of the project: The Sudbury Housing Production Plan update is a proactive strategy for planning and developing affordable housing by: creating a strategy to enable it to meet its affordable housing needs in a manner consistent with the Chapter 40B statute and regulation. The Planning and Community Development Department along with JM Goldson have made significant progress on the Housing Production Plan update. The Housing Production Plan is pending completion but this will be done internally as the funds from this article have been exhausted. 
	Project Results: The project is ongoing but the majority of the data collection is complete. The Sudbury Housing Production Plan included a community survey as part of the engagement process. The survey was open from November 2023 to January 2024, and received 106 responses from members of the community.  The final draft has been released to the community and is pending final revisions requested by the public, the Planning Board and Select Board.
	Description: Many cited the high housing costs in Sudbury as prohibitive, and a majority of both renters and homeowners responded that they would not be able to move to Sudbury at today's home prices and rents. Participants highlighted a need for smaller, more diverse typologies of homes, and indicated support for accessory structures. There was also strong support for energy efficiency and accessibility programs. The plan as a whole was favorably viewed with minor edits requested.


